
Military Order of The Purple Heart

Chapter 5555

P.O. Box 1443

Winona, MN 55987

Fellow Patriots and Valued Community Members,

The Winona Chapter of the Military Order of the Purple Heart is committed to erect a monument in Veteran's Park. We are

excited about this project as it has been a long time coming. This monument will honor all men and women who have been

wounded or killed in combat. It will encompass all wars and conflicts of the United States starting with WW1.

Thanks to the generosity of the Winona community, our Veteran's Park is one of the finest in the area. We strongly feel that this

monument will be a beautiful and very meaningful addition to the park. To make this a reality, we are seeking donations and

would sincerely appreciate your support.

The red granite monument is 5’ 4” tall and 6’ wide. The walk way leading to the monument will be paved with bricks that may be

purchased for veteran Purple Heart recipients recognition. Recognition of donors for the monument will be given by an

individual plaque with donors name displayed in a frame in Winona’s Veterans of Foreign Wars Hall.

The plaques will be as follows. One for donors of $5.000 or more, and other plaques with donor amount of $1,000. If

donation is less than $1,000 donors will be bundled together listed on one plaque to achieve $1,000 amount a ($100 minimum).

The Military Order of the Purple Heart of the USA , Inc. is a non-profit 501 (c) (19) veterans service organization.. All

contributions can be deducted as provided in IRC 170 (c) (3) of the U.S. Tax Code.

A letter of tax deduction credit will be sent upon receipt of your donation if requested. If you have questions, or would like to

meet with representatives of our chapter please call David J. Meyers at 507-689-4175 or Gordon Nelson at 507-450-5792. Please

address check payable to: MOPH Chapter 5555.

Thank you for helping us to help veterans.

Sincerely,

David J Meyers

Chapter Commander


